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I support the correction that is proposed in SB 767. It is only reasonable that a 

charter school should not be located in a district that does not sponsor it unless 

specifically approved by the non-sponsor district.    

     Thank you for your consideration.   

     Alan Hart-McArthur 

     2740 Tyler Creek Road 

    Ashland OR. 97520 


